
 

 

 

 

                                     
 

 

We, the family of St Peterõs, united in faith by God, strive to learn and 

grow together to be the best we possibly can everyday.  

 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30PM ON FRIDAY 1 6TH  

DECEMBER 2016  
 

Newsletter Number 15                                            December 16th  2016 

 

Dear Parents and Friends,  

This term has flown past and we are almost finished for 2016é.. 

It is that time of year when sadness and happiness intertwine so often. 

This year it is time to say farewell to Miss Rideout. 

Miss Rideout has been at St Peterõs since 2011 and in that time has 

worked with hundreds of our children and has spent the last four in our 

Reception giving the children a fabulous start to their Primary school life. 

Always with a cheery smile and  a positive can -do attitude.  

She has the opportunity to spend time with her family and develop her 

own ideas.  We wish her good luck and thank her for all she has done for 

our children.  Miss Archer will teach RR from January onwards.                                                                                                                             

EYFS & KS1 Christmas Concert  

Wonderful shows showing the true meaning of Christmas and just how 

talented y(our) children  are. Thank you for coming alongé. 
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